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MEETING MINUTES 

AUGUST 9, 2017 

Attendees: 
Jeffrey Forman, Bayview Physicians 
Ashley Love, Catholic Charities of Eastern VA
Sharon Blackwell, Chesapeake Regional  
Tony Byrd, Chesapeake Regional 
Diane Ufret, Chesapeake Regional 
Victoria Wendell-Totty, Chesapeake Regional 
Jennifer Robinson, Chesapeake Regional 
JonVoight Asoeus, Chesapeake Regional 
Remona Freeland, City of Chesapeake 
Namona Griffin, City of Chesapeake 
Sam O’Neil, Commonwealth Catholic Charities 
Juanita Dowdy, ForKids  
Lisa Ellsworth, Forkids 
Tashaunna Hilton, Genieve Shelter 
Doris Cruea, Hampton VAMC 
Tabetha Earnhardt, H.E.R. Shelter 
Molly O., H.E.R. Shelter 

Carolsue McGehee, NCSB 
Ta-Tanisha Walton, Norfolk Public Schools 
John Boylan, Office to End Homelessness 
John Guglielmino, Office to End Homelessness 
Mary Mann, Salvation Army 
Alicia Mathews, St. Columba Ministries 
Beau Kirkwood, The Chas Foundation 
Angela Kellam, The Planning Council 
Naomi Gunnell, The Planning Council 
Charnitta Waters, STOP Inc.  
Diane Murray, VEC 
Felecia Motteler, Virginia Supportive Housing 
Rochelle Wolfe, YWCA-SHR 
Edna Meza, YWCA- SHR 
 

 
• Welcome- C. McGehee called to order the meeting of the Southeastern Virginia Homeless Coalition (SVHC) and asked those 

present to introduce themselves. 
 

• Approval of June 14, 2017 Minutes – Minutes from the June 14, 2017 meeting were reviewed and approved as written. 
 
 

• CoC 2017 Proposed Ranking Order Vote: The Executive Committee motioned that the following revised ranking order be 
approved by the General Membership.  The motion passed unanimously with 16 votes.    

A. Projects within first year of operation determined to be Eligible Without Conditions.   

B. Renewal projects determined to be Eligible Without Conditions, ranked from highest to lowest score.  

C. Renewal projects and projects within the first year of operation determined to be Eligible With Conditions, ranked from 
highest to lowest score. 

The motion was 

 
• Program Spotlights:  

 
• Chesapeake Transitional Care Clinic – Chesapeake Transitional Care Clinic’s mission is to stop the revolving 

door of hospital readmissions by developing a more successful discharge plan.  The program offers nurse 
navigators that provide follow up education, food, transportation, referral to housing and a small clothing 
pantry.  For more information, call 757-312-3085.  

• The Chas Foundation – Beau Kirkwood presented on the services offered by the Chas Foundation which 
provides resources and individualized care and support to families impacted by mental health challenges. For 
more information, visit chasfoundation.org.  
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• Burfoot House – T. Rauch presented information on the Burfoot House, a transitional home in Chesapeake 
for single women experiencing homelessness.  The program offers a safe environment and comprehensive 
supports to help residents achieve self-sufficiency.     

• Roundtable Update 

• STOP Inc. has launched the Homeless Veteran Reintegration Program to assist homeless veterans gain 
employment.  Referrals will be accepted through the Service Coordination Committees. 

• The Nominating Committee is soliciting nominations for the SVHC Officer positions of Chair, Vice Chair and 
Secretary.  Nominations should be submitted to Maddi Zingraff, mzingraff@theplanningcouncil.org. 

 

• Next Meeting – October 10, 2017. Location: Hampton Roads Planning District Commission. 
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